
 

 THINK TOGETHER’S 
VIRTUAL PROGRAM 

(GRADES: 1ST– 6TH) 

 
FALL ENROLLMENT PROCESS 

 

Dear Parents, 

We’re excited to start this new school year with you. As we are currently in a virtual 

environment, we want to make enrollment into our programs easy and accessible. Below 

you will find a link to Think Together’s online enrollment form.  To access the form and 

enroll your child in Think Together, please follow these steps: 

 Click on the link below 

 Enter your email address when prompted 

 Check your email and find a verification email from HelloSign 

 Click on the link in the HelloSign verification email 

 You will be directed to the enrollment application where you will need to ensure all 

required information is provided before submitting 

English: https://app.hellosign.com/s/7fnUNDij                                                                                    

Español: https://app.hellosign.com/s/95Rh1gyF  

The Site Coordinator will reach out to you and inform you of your student’s enrollment 

status. Thank you for choosing to be part of Think Together. We look forward to working 

together this school year! 

Ms. Jocelyn  

Elderberry@thinktogether.org 

909.418.1633 

*Completing the enrollment form does not guarantee 

enrollment into the program* 

 
Zoom links, dates, and times will be provided upon acceptance into 

program. First day of school is August 7, 2020. 
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